
 

 

A Question Answered 
 

 Since usmnews.net published a letter to the editor yesterday (2-June-2015) in which a 

reader stated that USM President Rodney Bennett had never published a scholarly paper, we 

have received a number of comments to the effect “surely, that can’t be true.”  Unfortunately, 

if Dr. Bennett’s CV as provided by him when he became president is correct, he had never 

published a scholarly paper.  Furthermore, a search of publicly available records offers no 

indication that Dr. Bennett has published any article since he became president of USM.  So 

that you may make your assessment of his lack of scholarly research, we are providing a link to 

the resume.   

 Over the next few days, usmnews.net will provide a more detailed analysis. 
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